
 

    

 
 
 
 
 
Accomplish Multi Academy Trust and JCA English Hub 
 
 
Dear Parents and Staff members, 
 
 
 
Some absolutely amazing news… 

 
 

It is with immense pleasure that I am writing to you to let you know that our Chief 
Executive Officer / Executive Head Teacher Mrs. Tracy Swinburne, will be receiving 
the honour of Officer of the Order of the British Empire (OBE) in the forthcoming 
King’s Birthday Honours list 2024, For Services to Education. 
 
Please will you join me in congratulating Mrs. Swinburne for receiving this honour 
for all the hard work, dedication and leadership she has demonstrated during her 
career in Education to date. 
 
I know Tracy is absolutely thrilled and delighted with the achievement and also how 
much this means to her and also to the people she works with within Accomplish 
MAT and JCA English Hub. 
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Andrew Carter 
 
Chair of Trustees 
Accomplish MAT 


